BB Ref. Ares(2017)938217 - 21/02/2017

From: IPFA <ipfa@sanquin.nl>

Sent: 20 February 2017 16:55

To: SANTE PHARMACEUTICALS B5

Cc: info@ipfa.nl; Francoise Rossi (rossi@I|fb.fr)

Subject: IPFA comments on EC PCPM/16 — Paediatric Report

Our ref. |P-17-066
Dear Sir, dear Madam,

On behalf of the International Plasma Fractionation Association (IPFA) | thank you for offering
the opportunity to comment on the Commission Report on the Paediatric Regulation
(PCPM/16 — Paediatric Report).

After consulting the IPFA member organisations, | can inform you that we have no comments on
this document.

With kind regards,

Dr. Frangoise Ross
Director of Scientific and Regulatory Affairs
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